
Make sure all the birds at your school are SPOTTED!  

 

The RSPB Big Schools' Birdwatch aims to encourage children learn to identify 

birds in their school grounds as they watch and count birds for one hour.  

Kate Blincoe, RSPB Lifelong Learning Officer said: 'Taking part is easy and 

fun- it needs the minimum of forward planning to fit it into a class routine and 

can be done anytime during the fortnight of 23 January - 3 February 2006.'  

To get your RSPB Big Schools' Birdwatch pack, which contains everything 

you’ll need to prepare for and take part as a classroom or group project. Call 

08701 222793 to order your pack or log onto www.rspb.org.uk/schoolswatch 
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